
STAY IN THE KNOW 
WITH TRIO  

MARCH 2018 UPDATESTRIO SSS 

SSS is currently  recruiting

any SSS students who may

be interested in tutoring

next year! 

 

Tutors must maintain at

least a 3.0 GPA, have

received an A or B in the

classes they would like to

tutor. Tutors must also have

patience and excellent

communication skills. 

 

You mst be a current

student taking at least 6

credits, willing to work at

least 8 hours/week.  

 

Hours are flexible and pay

is $9.65 an hour. Tutoring is

an amazing and rewarding

opportunity to give back to

others.  

 

Contact Bobbi at

bobbi.urban@mnsu.edu if

interested!  

Good to know 

Join South Central MN for 

the 8th annual Project 

Community Connect on 

Tuesday, April 17th, 2018 

from 12:00pm-4:00pm at 

the Verizon Center Plaza 

for "one-stop shop" 

This is an expo style event 

aimed at connecting 

people with community 

services and support. 

Services last year included: 

medical care, social 

services, employment 

search assistance, legal 

services, haircuts, 

photographs, and much 

more. 

Connect 

POP in on March 28th, 2018

to chat with your advisors

and peers! We will be here

from 10am-3pm 

 

April 5th, 2018 is the SSS

CELEBRATION! 

Join us for an opportunity

to gather together to enjoy

great food, relax with

friends & celebrate another

successful academic year! 

(Dress code is Casual) 

 

Attend Bye Bye Birdie with

SSS on April 12th, 2018!  

 

Mentor Events: 

Making Connections 

Wednesday, March 21 at

4:15 PM – WC 321 

 

Money Management 

Wednesday, April 18 at  4:15

PM – WC 321 

Events 

Registration for Fall 2018 

Semester opens April 2nd, 2018! 

Meet with your Major Advisor 

soon, as their schedules fill up 

fast! 


